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All Provider Types 
 

Starting today, you can see your ETIN 
Decertification Date in ePACES! 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csgov.com 

 

 

Starting today, you can see your ETIN Decertification 
Date in ePACES! 
 

As of today, May 26th, 2016, you may now use ePACES to see when the 
Electronic Transmitter Identification Number (ETIN) that you are enrolled 
in ePACES with will be decertified. To access it, 

1. Click on "Submitter" under the Support Files section on the 
left-hand side of the screen. 

2. The ETIN and the Decertification date of the ETIN (this is the 
date the ETIN needs to be recertified by) will display. 

Please be sure to use this information to maintain your ETIN certification 
as a submitter with eMedNY in order to prevent interruption of service. If 
your ETIN is about to expire, click here to start completing your 
recertification today!! 
 
To learn more about ePACES visit 
https://www.emedny.org/selfhelp/ePACES/ePACES_GeneralInfo.aspx 
 
To begin the enrollment process, call the eMedNY Call Center at 1-800-
343-9000. 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csgov.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are 
intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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